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In preparation for a final exam, Katelyn Black, a professor of practice in the School of
Science and Engineering's Department of Neuroscience, leads a discussion on how
natural and man-made chemicals can alter communication between neurons. The
discussion was part of a course titled Brain and Behavior taking place Tuesday
morning in Dinwiddie Hall. Summer classes are winding down as the end of the
semester approaches.
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